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Internal Board Policies - Board Members
 
Opportunities for Development
 
Attendance by members of the Board of Education at meetings directly or indirectly related to 
education or school governance matters shall be encouraged since these meetings are beneficial not 
only for the professional growth of school Board members but for the school system as a whole.   
 
The Superintendent shall provide notice to Board members of scheduled meetings which may be 
related to education or school governance.   
 
Attendance at Educational Workshops, Conferences, Training Programs, Official Functions, 
Hearings, and Meetings
 
Board members are expected to maintain effectiveness by being well-informed on educational 
issues. Accordingly, Board members are encouraged to attend educational workshops, conferences, 
training programs, official functions, hearings, or meetings which are sponsored by the school 
district, state, and national education organizations.   
 
Board members are specifically authorized to attend such functions which are sponsored by this 
school district, the Nebraska Association of School Boards, the National School Boards Association, 
AASA, NRCSA and similar organizations without specific action by the Board of Education.  In 
addition, School Board members may attend such functions at district expense sponsored by other 
organizations upon specific prior approval of the Board of Education.  
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